
heating outside the organisation meeting times, (as some 
leaders attend  prior to the start time) or, could the heating 
go off a little earlier? Heating will not be set unless 
requested. Although the heating is available for everyone’s 
comfort, it is especially important this year not to have 
rooms heated unnecessarily. If your organisation is taking a 
break, advance notice is required and this is the 
responsibility of the leader. If a cancellation occurs at the 
last minute, it is important that a leader attends to cancel 
the heating. Please send all information/times required 
through the church office - office@glengormley.org 

Along with this, making sure ALL lights are out and 
everything is secure  before locking up is vital. We have a 
great team of leaders and helpers and the church family is 
grateful to all of them. With everyone working together to 
make best use of resources and finance, we pray a season of 
great blessing ahead. Thank you. 

ADVANCE NOTICE: KIRK SESSION  Meeting Tuesday 13th 
September at 7:30pm. 

USE OF HALLS: Please note that we currently do not have a 
rubbish collection from the church. Our Church cleaner bags 
rubbish and members of the Property team take it to the 
O’Neill Rd Recycling Facility for general waste and home for 
small recyclable items such as milk containers and 
cardboard wrappers. We would ask everyone to take away 
what rubbish they can, which will help to keep our premises 
tidy.   

Leaders are especially asked not to over-fill the kitchen bin 
and pile rubbish beside it, especially food waste.  

We hope that members also will help by not putting drinks 
containers which have liquid still in them, in bins, but 
dispose of them correctly.  

Your co-operation in leaving the property clean and tidy for 
the next users, is greatly appreciated and we hope that 
everyone enjoys a great season ahead. Thank you. 

CHURCH HEATING: As events and organisations get ready 
for their new activities, leaders are encouraged to carefully 
plan the heating required this year e.g. does the hall require 
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 Worship Services 

Leadership Notices 

ANNOUNCEMENT SHEETS: Weekly announcement sheets have 

recommenced. Any announcements need to be with the office by 12 

noon on Thursdays.  

Email office@glengormley.org 

YOUR CONTACT DETAILS: If these should change, please notify the 

office so that we can keep our records up to date. 

https://www.youtube.com/c/GlengormleyPresbyterianChurch 

 

 

 

Sunday 4th September 2022 

10:30am Rev Reuben McCormick - live streamed 
6:30pm Prayer Meeting 

Sunday 11th September 2022 

10:30am Rev Reuben McCormick - live streamed 
6:30pm Prayer Meeting 
 

If you wish to maintain social distancing please use pews 11 to 17.  
Tea and coffee will be served after the service but please wait to allow those who wish to, to leave.  

Please do not attend if you are displaying any Covid symptoms. 



LIFE GROUPS are resuming. Why not join with others to 
study the Bible and enjoy fellowship together! Speak to 
David Johnston or group contacts for further details. Groups 

meet as follows: 

Tuesdays (1st & 4th) 7:30pm Zoom (Davy Mullan) 

Wednesdays (1st & 3rd,from Oct) 7pm in GPC (Lesley Bell) 

Wednesdays (fortnightly) 8pm Zoom (David Johnston) 

Thursdays (from 15th Sept) 10:30am in GPC (Bryan Marshall) 

Thursdays (from 8th Sept) 7:30pm in GPC (Alison Orr) 

TUESDAY NIGHT BOWLING CLUB will commence on 
Tuesday 6th September  at 7:00 pm in the Church Hall. 
Anyone who would like to learn or try bowling  as a pastime, 
will be made welcome. The only requirement is a that you 
have  a pair of flat soled shoes. 

THE WALKING/COFFEE CLUB will resume on the first 
Wednesday of each month beginning the 7th September. 
We will meet in the church car park at 9:30am and our walk 
will be in Ballyclare Park followed by coffee/scones in 
Colemans Garden Centre Templepatrick at 11:00am. If you 
hope to join us could you let me know to confirm numbers 
for Colemans. John Lindsay Text - 07922115550 

FRIDAY CLUB  will start on Friday 9th September at 7pm. On
-line registration is now open and can be accessed through 
the church website. 

GLOW will start on Sunday 11th September during the 
morning service.  

PARENT AND TODDLERS: We are pleased to announce that 
Parent and Toddlers will open again on Thursday 15th 
September from 10:30am to 12 noon. Registration is 
available online or forms can be completed on arrival. 
Looking forward to welcoming you once again.  

RAINBOWS, BROWNIES AND GUIDES will start on Thursday 
15th September. Registration is via Guiding UK website. 

NI KIDNEY RESEARCH FUND: Celebrating 50 years of 
Northern Ireland Kidney Research Fund. A Thanksgiving 
Service will be held on Sunday 18th September at 3pm in 
Methody Chapel of Unity, 1 Malone Road, Belfast.  

E3 NORTH BELFAST AND NEWTOWNABBEY Prayer 
Breakfast Saturday 10th September 9:30 - 11:30 am Eglinton 
Presbyterian Church. You are invited to our first Prayer 
Breakfast. Come and pray for Schools’ Ministry in North 
Belfast and Newtownabbey while enjoying food together. If 
you are planning to attend or have any dietary 
requirements, contact Ruth - ruth@suni.co.uk  

 

NORTHERN HEALTH AND SOCIAL CARE TRUST STRESS 
CONTROL ONLINE: ‘Stress Control’ is a six-session cognitive-
behavioural therapy class used extensively in community-
settings by the NHS (UK) and HSE (Ireland) and across the 
world. You can find out more here: https://
ni.stresscontrol.org The next set of sessions with start on 
Monday 12th September. 

WINTER COAT PROJECT:  In partnership with Redeeming 
Our Communities (ROC NI), a local Christian organisation,  
the Church of Ireland and Methodist Chaplaincy at Queen’s 
University (The Hub), are providing pre-loved winter 
weather clothing to children and adults in the community 
free of charge. Yes it’s good for the environment and 
helping those in need, but it’s not a recycling or re-use 
scheme. The Winter Coat Project is about helping provide 
practical support in a dignified and respectful way. We hope 
to help all ages.  We will be collecting pre-loved coats which 
are in good condition and new or nearly new scarves, gloves 
and hats for all ages. Donations of items can be left in 
Mosaic or the church office (please place in a bag and mark 
clearly ’Winter Coat Project’) by Sunday  18th September 
and we will pass them on. 

Organisation Notices 

Church Notices  

Community Notices 

Keep in touch with us by visiting our website: 

www.glengormley.org 

Or our Facebook page 

Glengormley Presbyterian Church 

We also have a WhatsApp group for church members 

to keep in touch with each other. Email 

office@glengormley.org for details 

MINISTER:  Rev Reuben McCormick 
Tel: 07548605525   

Email: reuben@glengormley.org  
 

PASTORAL ASSISTANT: Rev George Moore 
Tel: 07962162114  

 

CHURCH VISITOR:  Mr Jim Lyttle 
Tel: 028 9086 4158 

Discipleship Notices 


